

Caroline Bell

From: Mark Hill
Sent: 07 November 2014 10:14
To: REDSTON CHRIS
Cc: Chris France; Caroline Bell; Wendy Strangeway; Christopher Knowles
Subject: RE: Ebberston Moor planning application meeting

Dear Mr Redston thank you for your email.

No, the application will not now be presented at the 20th November planning committee meeting, I am arranging to engage independent consultants to give the Authority hydrogeological advice additional to that from the Environment Agency on the project .

When the application does go to our committee, and that is now awaiting receipt of the consultant advice , it will be placed at the beginning of the planning application items so the public do not have to wait until the end of the meeting. When we notify people of when the revised date is we will ask people to appoint a spokesperson for the objectors and they will have a 3 minute public speaking slot.

The Normally Occurring Radioactive Materials (NORM) permit is a separate regime to the planning process and it is not normal planning practise for some consents to await other consents, they are all dealt with appropriately under their respective regimes on the understanding that all are needed to be gained before the development can proceed and the lack of one consent from a suite of consents can effectively stop the development.

In accordance with your earlier request regarding information dissemination I will instruct my planning administration officers to upload a copy of this email so that the delay to the processing is apparent.

Regards.

Mark Hill

From: REDSTON CHRIS
Sent: 06 November 2014 17:06
To: Mark Hill
Subject: Ebberston Moor planning application meeting

Dear Mark

I have a couple of quick questions about the planning meeting relating to the Ebberston Moor South planning application by Third Energy, if I may.

1 Is this application definitely going to be discussed at the meeting on 20th November?

2 If so, what time would this be discussed?

3 I gather that we may be allowed to speak for a few minutes at the meeting. If this is the case, how do we apply to have permission to speak?

4 I also gather that it is very unlikely the EA will have ruled on the radioactive waste water permit that also relates to this application by that date. If this is the case, would the application be deferred to another meeting?

Thank you as always for your help in this matter.

Best wishes

Chris Redston

Frack Free Ryedale

Scanned by MailDefender - managed email security from intY - www.maildefender.net